
 
 
 

 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

26th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 11 Modern Foreign Languages 
 

Please be aware that our official GCSE speaking exams take place between 3rd and 5th May. To prepare 
pupils for their speaking exam, normal MFL lessons will take place during the upcoming strike days. 
 
Please encourage your child to attend their MFL lessons as usual. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Omara Muñoz Asensio 
Curriculum Team Leader for Modern Foreign Languages  
 


